
The Spokesperson of the Committee on Legal Affairs, Justice, and Human Rights made 

a statement 

9 December 2020 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 9th December 2020, at 15.10 hrs., at Press Room, 1st Floor, Parliament 

Building, Hon. Mr. Sarttra  Sripan, Spokesperson of the Committee on Legal Affairs, Justice, 

and Human Rights, made a statement on the result of the meeting that the committee 

considered the facts about the rules and guidelines for law enforcement, including the rights 

on peaceful political rally. They also invited government agencies and related 

parties, such as,  Commissioner General, Commissioner of Metropolitan Police, Chairperson 

of the National Human Right Commission of Thailand and representatives of the protesters 

to discuss the mentioned matters. However, as many of them were on missions, thus, could 

not attend the meeting. The committee decided to call the next meeting on Wednesday 

16th December 2020, so as to invite the Prime Minister, agencies and above mentioned 

persons for discussion. The Committee expects a good cooperation from all agencies to find 

the solutions for the country and reduce the social conflicts.                   
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